
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Britto, John
Subject: FW: [External] Submission Draft Indemnification By-law - Committee of the Whole Meeting April 21, 2020
Date: Monday, April 20, 2020 2:16:42 PM

From: Coles, Todd <Todd.Coles@vaughan.ca> 
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:31 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: Fwd: [External] Submission Draft Indemnification By-law - Committee of the Whole Meeting
April 21, 2020

From: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association <mackenzieridgerpa@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, April 20, 2020 12:27 PM
To: Coles, Todd; council@vaughan.ca
Cc: Mackenzie Ridge Rate Payers Association
Subject: [External] Submission Draft Indemnification By-law - Committee of the Whole Meeting April
21, 2020

Submission to Council: Draft Indemnification By-law

This Indemnification By-law is more than generous and should be approved as is. To pursue
amendments or changes that are costly or unnecessary during these difficult times, shows a
blatant disregard for Vaughan taxpayers who are suffering both financially and personally,
making many sacrifices during this pandemic.

Councillors need to keep in mind that these are challenging times for us all in terms of
sickness, death, and the financial challenges many of my neighbours are facing regarding
unemployment and various economic hardships. To ask for amendments or changes now, is
quite unconscionable, when there are those who cannot pay municipal property taxes, their
basic utilities, and other expenses without a steady or reliable income.

Overall, the draft Indemnification By-law is generous enough as is and should not be amended
to create more financial or other burdens on Vaughan taxpayers.   

Sincerely,
Robert A. Kenedy, PhD
President of the MacKenzie Ridge Ratepayers Association 
Associate Professor
Department of Sociology
238 McLaughlin College
York University
4700 Keele Street
Toronto, Ontario M3J 1P3
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